
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
The Year 5 and 6 pupils would like to invite you, most cordially, to attend their production of 
the musical Wild West Comedy “Ye-Ha!”, written by Craig Hawes. 
 
Ye-Ha is a Wild West musical that has it all: evil outlaws and a scheming villain, a dashing 
hero(ine) and charming Saloon girls, mysterious Indians and   travelling quack doctors - as 
well as several twists to the usual stereotypes. There are plenty of rousing songs and, of 
course, quite a few shouts of “Ye-ha!” 
 
The musical will be performed on Tuesday, March the 28th, at 6 pm, and on Wednesday, 
March the 29th, at 5:30 pm, in the Old Hall.  
 
The Wednesday performance has been scheduled a little earlier, as visitors to the Years 7 
and 8 Clavis Exhibition (same day, chapel, 4pm-5pm), may wish to linger and attend the 
performance afterwards. Refreshments will be available to bridge the gap! 
 
On both days, all Years 5 and 6 pupils need to be in school by 5 pm to get ready. Please send 
in a packed evening meal for those children that stay on at school after their afternoon 
clubs. 
 
Tickets are £5 for adults, £3 for children - and under 2s go free. Tickets will go on sale at the 
school office from this Wednesday, March 23rd, onwards. Tickets will not be on sale on the 
night at the door, so please purchase your ticket beforehand. 
 
The Years 5 and 6 pupils have worked incredibly hard on this, bringing much energy and 
stamina to rehearsals. We would all be delighted to welcome you to our show! 
 
Ye-ha! 
 
 
Marie Brazier and all the pupils in Years 5 & 6 


